
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: SARA PEER, ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
 
SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION TO APPROVE CHRISTOPHER ABBOTT FOR 

A PEDDLERS/SOLICITORS LICENSE IN THE CITY LIMITS 
 
DATE: MAY 1, 2018 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Christopher Abbott has made an application for a Peddler/Solicitor license with 
the City.  Mr. Abbott will be working with Edward Jones in the business of selling 
financial services.  Mr. Abbott has paid all fees required with this license.  A 
background check has also been successfully completed. 
 
RECOMMENDED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Motion to approve the Peddler/Solicitor license for Christopher Abbott in the City 
of Cannon Falls for 365 days, effective May 2, 2018. 


